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10th June 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Year 6 York St John University ‘Roots To Success’ Visit 
 
Year 6 children have been given the opportunity to take part in a ‘Roots To Success’ Further 
Education Initiative, organised by the Higher Education Institute (HEI). The purpose of this visit 
is to raise the aspirations of young people within the city of York whilst introducing them to the 
potential advantages of higher education. 
 
The one-day visit to York St John University will include a tour of the campus. Year 6 will be 
given the opportunity to meet student ambassadors and explore some of the prospective 
benefits of further education.   
 
The visit will take place on Tuesday 21st June, within normal school hours. There is no cost for 
the trip, as both the coach travel and lunch will be provided by York St John University. Children 
will not be expected to attend school in their uniform. They may wear non-uniform, as this 
reflects life at university!  
 
As the school trip is taking place within school hours, we do not need parents’ permission. 
However, so that we can confirm with the University the number of lunches, please let us know 
if you do not want your child to take part in the visit.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr R Johnson  
Y6 Teacher  
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